
Lachlan Sims 

DA 2010/678 

30 November 2010 

Chris Condon 
Greenwood Grove Estate Pty Ltd 
PO Box 65 
LENNOX HEAD NSW 2478 
 

Dear Mr Condon, 
 
Re: Withdrawal of DA & Refund of Fees 
 Development Application No. 2010/181 
 
I refer to your letter dated 28 November 2010 advising your withdrawal of the 
abovementioned development application. 
 
Council records have been noted accordingly and no further processing of your application 
will be undertaken.  You are advised that the application fees paid cannot be refunded as 
these monies have already been expended in the processing and assessment of your 
application. 
 
Should you have any further queries, please contact Mr Lachlan Sims of Council’s 
Regulatory Services Section on 02 6686 1254. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Rod Willis 
Group Manager 
Regulatory Services 


